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www.EarlyDanceConsort.com.au 

Dear Friends,  
 
Saturday 26th March is going to be a busy day.  So why not get 
your electoral duties over early and then come and join us to 
celebrate Earth Hour with some dancing at our Autumn Ball?  

6.30pm-9.30pm, 181 Blues Point Road,  
North Sydney (Entry $10/Children $5) 

Friends welcome, period costume is great if  you’re in the mood, but 
dance shoes are essential! Please bring a plate of  finger food to 
share or something non-alcoholic to drink. 

We hope you can make it! 

Best wishes, Fiona & John 
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